
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Great Orton School P.T.A. Annual General Meeting will take 
place on Tuesday 23rd May 2023 at 3:30 p.m. in school. 
 
Everyone is welcome to join us; parents, carers, grandparents etc. 
 
A number of the committee positions are vacant and these will need 
to be filled if the P.T.A. is to continue.   
 
Agenda items will include: 

• Nomination for committee places of Chair, Secretary and Treasurer  

• Finance report 

• Forthcoming events 
 
The free after school sports club will be on that night from 3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. so if 
you want your child to take part in this while you attend the P.T.A. meeting, just let 
Mrs Wright know in the school office. 

 
Here at Great Orton School our P.T.A. have always been 
fantastic at arranging different events throughout the 
year which raise much needed additional funds that are 
used for the benefit of all the children at our school. 
Please come along and support them. 
 

 
Kind Regards 
Sue Wright  

Sue Wright (Mrs) 
School Administrator 
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12th May 2023 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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